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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

society.

 

22.3.23 

 

Dear Parents of Eco Councillors,  

 

On Friday 24th March the Eco Council will be going to the University of 

Cumbria to replenish the flowerbeds that we planted towards the end of last 

year! The planting will take place on Friday morning during school hours. To 

take part we would love for you to bring: 

 

 A pair of gloves, gardening or outdoor gloves 

 A children’s shovel/trowel if possible 

 

Another exciting project will be our Bug Hotel competition, children across 

school have entered some amazing, ambitious designs which the Eco 

Councillors will bring to life on Wednesday 29th March. The children have 

been planning this since last term and they are very keen to get started.  

 

 Please ensure that your child brings suitable outdoor clothing to change 

into as we will be working outdoors constructing using a variety of 

messy materials. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation, please contact me if you have any questions. 

  

Please check Showbie and Facebook for photo updates of all our hard work! 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Miss Maguire 

smaguire@bowerham.lancs.sch.uk 
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